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As many of you will have heard by now, Michael Finlayson has indicated that he will be stepping down as Provost at the end of this calendar year. I am writing to you to indicate the conclusions about the search for Michael’s replacement that emerged from a meeting I held with the deans (all except William Smith) on Feb. 24.  We agreed:

· that the process should be unrushed and allow all constituent groups of the University to provide input on the desired profile of the next Provost;
· that the president’s Provost Recruitment Advisory Committee be comprised of about 10 individuals, with gender balance being a factor in determining the final number;
· that three groups will elect representatives to the Advisory Committee, as follows:

· 2 faculty
· 1 dean
· 1 student
· that, in addition to the above, the president will appoint 2 faculty,1 dean and 1 student, with a view to making the team more inclusive of gender, other demographics, and Faculties;
· that the president will also appoint one member from senior administration

· that HR will be asked if it feels it should support the Committee as an attending but non-voting member

· that a 2/3 majority of the Advisory Committee’s membership will constitute consensus;
· that the search be international in scope;
· that the search be confidential;
· that the search begin immediately, with a search consultant selected by the Board of Governors after interviews with at least two such leading firms; and
· that Michael be asked to stay on as Provost until his successor can assume office.
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